
I am in support of this Bill that will protect the shoreline.  I use Champoeg State Park all the time.  There is now a path that has fallen 
into the river due to the undercutting
caused by the wakes.  I've experienced the damage first hand.  
Please consider this bill as a means to protect the banks before there is more damage.
Thank you,
Sheri


